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TEAMWORK MAKES THE

DREAMWORK

We were so blessed and

thankful to have had a

team from Pelosi,

Missouri come be with

us. Two churches came

together to help build

God's Kingdom in

Thailand. Pastor John

Jones and his family

from Cadet Baptist

Church along with

Brook Dickinson and

her family from

Reviving Hope Church

of God came for a

mission trip to help sew

seeds here in Thailand.

Together as a team we

ministered to the girls

that we rescue and also

visited villages to pray

and have a time of 

discipleship with adults

and children alike. The

team brought joy and

laughter and rejuvenated

our hearts as well. A small

VBS was done for the

children in one of the

villages where we help take

care of 10 children. We also

were able to do some yard

work there and pray for

those sick in body. A great

time of refreshing from the

Lord took place for those

we ministered to and for us

as a team. God is doing

great things in Thailand.

We would love for you to

join us in the fun. Contact

us if you are interested in

coming for a mission trip

that will change your life.

Be anxious for

nothing, but in

everything by prayer

and supplication,

with thanksgiving, let

your requests be

made known to God;

Phil. 4:6 NKJV

 

Please pray with us for the

following needs to be met:

 

Souls to be won

 

Open Doors in the

community

 

Church Planting

 

Vehicle to be paid for

 

Budget to be met

 

Protection and Safety in our

travels

 

Land for Building a Children's

Home
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Promised Land Ministries

79/146 M. 2 Tambon Talad Kwan

Amphoe Doi Saket

Province Chiang Mai

50220

Thailand 

Phone: +660985124034

 

Promised Land Ministries

4605 Summit Dr

Louisville KY 40229

USA Phone: +15025418656

Email:

info@promisedlandministries.co

Website:

www.promisedlandministries.co

"Blessed are those that

mourn, for they shall be

comforted." Matthew 5:4

 

We have had a few rough

weeks because Jon and

Gey's 14 year old nephew

was killed at the

beginning of October. He

was hunting and an

accident occurred as he

was helping one of his

friends. A gun went off

and shot him in the

heart. 

We know that Tidah is

now with the Lord

rejoicing with Him in

Heaven. Although, we

know this in our heart

and mind, our hearts still

break for what has taken

place. We know that

time will heal but please

be in prayer for us and

the family. "We know

that all things work

together for the good to

those who love God, to

those who are called

according to his purpose. 
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